



Local Plans Sub (Planning and Transportation) Committee

Date: WEDNESDAY, 27 JUNE 2018
Time: 10.30 am
Venue: COMMITTEE ROOMS, 2ND FLOOR, WEST WING, GUILDHALL

Members: Christopher Hayward (Chairman)
Deputy Alastair Moss (Deputy Chairman)
Randall Anderson
Mark Bostock
Deputy Keith Bottomley
Marianne Fredericks
Alderman Gregory Jones QC
Dhruv Patel

Enquiries: George Fraser
george.fraser@cityoflondon.gov.uk

Lunch will be served in Guildhall Club at 1PM
NB: Part of this meeting could be the subject of audio or video recording

John Barradell
Town Clerk and Chief Executive

AGENDA

1. **APOLOGIES**

2. **MEMBERS' DECLARATIONS**

3. **MINUTES**

To agree the minutes from the last meeting, held on 5 June 2018.

For Decision
(Pages 1 - 2)

4. **CITY OF LONDON LOCAL PLAN REVIEW: PROPOSED DRAFT POLICIES**

Report of the Director of the Built Environment

For Decision
(Pages 3 - 12)

5. **QUESTIONS ON MATTERS RELATING TO THE WORK OF THE SUB-COMMITTEE**

6. **ANY OTHER BUSINESS THAT THE CHAIRMAN CONSIDERS URGENT**

7. **EXCLUSION OF THE PUBLIC**

MOTION - That under Section 100(A) of the Local Government Act 1972, the public be excluded from the meeting for the following items on the grounds that they involve the likely disclosure of exempt information as defined in Part I of Schedule 12A of the Local Government Act.

For Decision

8. **POOL OF LONDON PRESENTATION**

Verbal Update from Northern & Shell

For Information
(Pages 13 - 14)

9. **NON-PUBLIC QUESTIONS ON MATTERS RELATING TO THE WORK OF THE SUB-COMMITTEE**

10. **ANY OTHER NON-PUBLIC BUSINESS THAT THE CHAIRMAN CONSIDERS URGENT**